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October 8, 2009

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301 -2429

Re: DE 09-191, Residential Solar Hot Water Incentives

Dear Ms. Howland:

579 Tenney Mountain Highway
Plymouth,NH 03264 3154

www.nhec.coop
603-536-1800 / 800-698 2007

Please add my name to the service list for the above-referenced program.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

/
Thomas Palma, Esq.
Project Development Executive
palmat(~nhec.com


